SERAMPORE COLLEGE
Urgent Notice

All the students are hereby informed that pending
marksheets for Semerster -1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be issued
from the college office from 17.01.2024 to 19.01.2024

during 11a.m.to 1 p.m.

So, the students who did not collect the marksheet of above
mentioned Semesters are advised to report in time with
money receipts and respective admit cards.

Later on the defaulters will have to apply for their
marksheets to the Vice-Principal (ASC) with the copies of
admits and money receipts for the collection of marksheets.

Dr. Saradia Ray
Vice-Principal (ASC)
Serampore College

Date: 11.01.2024

Vice Principal (ASC)




